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This bill is a slap in the face of Oregon voters! We just rejected this idea of ranked 

choice voting in November! This is simply the governing body deciding that they 

know what is best for Oregonians and telling us that it doesn’t matter what we have 

voted for: they will just do whatever they want no matter if we as Oregon voters like it 

or not. Anyone with this attitude is not for the people of Oregon.  


